Liedler Courtney

From: McAtee Nancy

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 8:21 AM

To: Liedler Courtney

Cc: Budinski Michael

Subject: CEN14FA467 Email report (Annunciator Panel)
Courtney,

The annunciator panel from this accident aircraft was examined for the presence of any stretched light bulb
filaments. Each annunciator light was x-rayed to determine the status of the two bulb inside. No stretched filaments
were found in any of the annunciator lights.

If you have any questions or need anything else, please let me know
Nancy McAtee

Chemist
RE-30





